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Automatic Switch Company
Attn: Mr. E. R. Ehrhard

President
50-56 Hanover Road ...

Florham Park, NJ 07932
~

Gentlemen: -

Thank you for your letter of August 28, 1979, in response to our letter
dated July 25, 1979. As a result of our review, we find that additional
information, as discussed with your Mr. L. S. Olsen during a telephone
call on September 25, 1979, is needed. Specifically, please provide a
description of steps that have been or will be taken to correct the
document identified in item B. of the Notice of Deviation.

Please provide this additional information within twenty (20) days in
order that se may complete our review in a timely manner.

Sincerely

QQn,

- Uldis Potapovs, Chief
Vendor Inspection Branch

.

.

t

1

.

3..
-

1428 3i7
'

_

7911290 i


